ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR

NOTICE

In continuation of the earlier notice of even number dated 7" January,
2021, this is for information of all concerned that the process of 2nd drive
admission into PG courses is extended upto 25" January, 2021. This is
in supersession of all earlier notification, if any in this regard. All
Departments are expected to complete the process within extended date
as no further extension shall be granted.

Admission in M.Phil / Ph.D Courses in the University stands closed with
immediate effect.

This has the approval of the competent authority. 1 _
(Dr. PK Nath)
Registrar
No.AUK-201/1/2020-21 Date: 21% January, 2021
Copy to

1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.

2. Pro Vice-Chancellor, Diphu Campus, AUDC for information.

3. All Deans of Schools for information.

4. All Heads of Academic Departments, Silchar HQ/Diphu Campus.

5. Chairpersons/Conveners and all members, Admission Committee.

6. Director, IQAC for information.

7. Finance Officer/COE/Director,CDC/Librarian, AUS for information.

8. Director, Computer Centre with a request to upload the same in the
University Website.

9. File

-

Registrar



